
  

 
 
 

 
 
Friday, October 14 
 
Saturday, October 15 
5:30 pm Worship 
 
Sunday, October 16 
8:00 am Worship 
10:30 am Worship 
   Grades 5 – 8 Sing 
 
Monday, October 17 
Instrumental Music Lessons 
Picture Retakes 
 
Tuesday, October 18 
 
Wednesday, October 19 
Chapel – Mr. Krueger 
6:00 pm Worship 
 
Thursday, October 20 
3:15 - :00 pm Student 

Council 
6:30 – 7:15 pm Gr. 5 & 6  
   Band Rehearsal (new 

students join band) 
7:15 – 8:00 pm Gr. 7 & 8  
   Band Rehearsal 
 
Friday, October 21 
 
 

 

October 14, 2022 
The school newsletter contains a lot of important information. Please make sure 
to read the Star every week to ensure that you are current and up to date. This is 

our main way of keeping your informed of upcoming activities and important 
events. 

Office Hours 

School Office: Monday – Friday 7:30 am – 4:00 pm 
(When school is in session) 

Church Office: Monday – Friday 7:30 am – 4:30 pm 

 
Fundraiser Update 
Monday, October 24 is the date for pickup of Seroogy’s chocolate and coffee that was 
sold. Pick up will take place from 3:10 – 4:15 pm in the Century Room. 
 
Thank you to everyone who old Seroogy’s chocolates and coffees! We sold over $8000 
worth of product, earning the student body an ice cream treat in the near future. Thank 
you and congratulations to our top four sellers, each earning a $25 gift card: Emerson 
Powell in 5K, Jaxon Freyberg in 5th grade, Lilyahna Gabrielse in 2nd grade, and the Flores 
family. Great selling everyone! 
 
Picture Retakes 
Our photographer will be here on Monday, October 17th to do retakes and photograph 
any student who was not present on the first day of school 
 

If your student will be having retakes done, they must bring the original picture package 
back on the 24th. You will be charged if unwanted pictures are not returned. 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
Conferences for students in grades 5K through 8 for the 1st quarter will be held 
Wednesday, November 2 and Thursday, November 3 from 3:30 – 8:00 pm. 
 
To schedule conferences with your child(s) teacher(s) log in to your Sycamore account 
and access the conference schedule either from the school’s homepage by clicking on 
“Check Your Schedule” or under “My School / P/T Conference”. Select the student you 
wish to schedule conferences for and then select a date. Click on one of the green 
squares to schedule a conference time. Click the “Confirm” button on the pop-up window 
to confirm. To show a list of all scheduled conferences for your family you may click the 
“Summary” button, or click “Print” to get a printout of your schedule. 
 
 

 

 



  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Monday, October 17 
French Toast Sticks 
Sausage 
Hash Brown 
Carrots and Cucumbers 
Apple Juice or Orange 
Juice 
 
Tuesday, October 18 
Soft Shelled Chicken Taco 
Refried Beans 
Corn 
Fresh Pineapple 
Mandarin Oranges 

Wednesday, October 19 
Swedish Meatballs 
Bun 
Green Beans 
Carrots & Cauliflower 
Pears 
Grapes 
 
Thursday, October 20 
Chicken Parmesan 
Peas 
California Blend 
Apple Sauce 
Craisins 
 
Friday, October 21 
Hamburger/Cheeseburger 
Baked Beans or Peas 
Fresh Watermelon 
Apple Sauce 
Baked Lays 

Sandwich of the Week: 
Cold Turkey & Cheese 

USDA is an equal 
opportunity provider. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Forensics News 
Bethlehem Lutheran School’s forensics has started and will be practicing and working hard for 
the competition at Sheboygan Lutheran High School on Saturday, November 19. Students will 
meet in the Century Room on the following Mondays from 3:15 – 4:00: October 17, 24 & 31 and 
November 7 & 14. Please make sure your child has transportation arranged on those days. Any 
questions, please contact Mrs. Schultz at laurie.schultz@ourbethlehem.com. Thank you! 

Help Needed 
Trick or Treat, be so sweet, give me something good to eat! Bethlehem PTL and Bash 
committee are looking for you! We are in need of volunteers to help make this year’s Bethlehem 
Bash a sweet success. Volunteers are needed to help with games, activities in the Trick or 
Trunk area and food area. If available please sign up at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084DAAA82CA3F85-bash 
 
Bethlehem Bash 
Join us on October 28th from 5:30 – 7:30 pm! There will be fun activities in the gym and food for purchase. 
“Trunk or Treat” will also be back this year. Decorate your vehicle and hand out treats. Do you have a 
costume? Wear it! To reserve your vehicle space for the “Trunk or Treat” or for any questions related to 
the event, please email Jessica Usadel at Jessica.usadel@ourbethlehem.com. 

The Bash committee is requesting donations of candy. Please feel free to drop candy off in the designate 
box in the Century Room. Thank you for your generosity! 

Weather Related School Closures 
We will be using our School Messenger System through Sycamore to send text messages and 
emails to inform our families of inclement weather decisions. Please, be sure to keep your 
contact information up to date in our records. 
 
If you have not yet signed up for text messages, we highly recommend you do so. 

 Go to “My School” – “My Notifications” 
 Select the “primary parent” from the drop-down menu (at this time we are only able to 

add one number per family to receive text alerts) 
 Make sure the “Enable Messaging” box is checked 
 Select the correct cell phone number in “SMS” (make sure are code is included) 
 Select the correct carrier 
 Check – “School Closing Notifications” 
 Click the blue “Update” button in the upper right corner 

This system will only be used for the school to send out notifications. We will not respond to text 
messages sent to us. 

In the event there is a two-hour delay, there will be no 3K or 4k classes held that day and 
extended care will not be available before classes begin. 

If we close early, all students must be picked up as quickly as possible. Extended care will not 
be available. Please DO NOT call or email the school to get information Once a decision has 
been made, we will notify all families as quickly as possible. Answering individual phone calls 
and emails prevents us from doing so. 

Special Scrip Message 
No special orders will be ordered until Friday, October 21st. Thank you for your understanding.  
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Packer Potluck 
Join us in the Parish Activity Center on October 16th for a Packer Potluck. 
 
Bring a dish to pass, (adult) beverages, and a lawn chair for the game. The Packers vs. 
Jets game will be streamed for everyone to watch. Burgers will be provided. Sign-up in 
the Century Room to attend. Walk-ins welcome. 
 
Note: if the scheduled noon football game were to be “flexed”, the potluck will begin 30 
minutes before kick-off. 
 
Is Your Child Absent or Tardy? Do They Need to be Released During the Day? 
If your student is going to be out, late or needs to be released early, please call (920-452-
5071) or email (infoschool@ourbethlehem.com) the school office before 8:15 am. By 
doing this, it ensures that your students’ teachers will be notified of their absence and the 
attendance record will be updated correctly.  

New Bible Study Series Starting this Sunday 9:15 – 10:15 
Job was a good man who loved God and had been richly blessed, but bad things started 
happening to him. Why? In the Century Room with Pastor Niles. 
 
Daniel was stolen from his homeland and working for pagan masters. What does God 
have in store for him? In the Library with Pastor Moon. 
 
Save the Date 
See the flyer attached to this week’s newsletter regarding a presentation on Wednesday, 
November 2 at 6:30 pm in the LHS Worship & Fine Arts Center. This will program titled “A 
New Time: Social Media & Mental Health It’s Complicated!” will be led by Dr. Marie who 
provides appropriate information for students, educators, and parents on the positives and 
negatives of the digital age with some real tips, helps, and personal responsibility. See the 
flyer for additional informationLHS High School Open House 
Monday, October 24 from 5:00 – 6:45 pm 5th – 8th grade students will have time to meet 
the teachers, explore class offerings and extra curriculars, and attend the LHS Music 
Departments’ Fall Sampler Concert that evening at 7:00 pm in the Performing Arts Center 
Theater. 
 
Parents and students interested in the advanced and online classes at LHS are 
encouraged to attend the Open House for in-depth information on offerings, as well as 
their full curriculum list, School choice voucher program and other tuition assistance and 
scholarships that LSH offers. 
 
Contact the school office for more information at 920-452-3323. 
 
Coats for Kids 
Reinbold-Novak Funeral Home is holding the 32nd annual “Coats for Kids” campaign! 
Bethlehem is accepting NEW coats, hats and gloves for children and adults that the 
Salvation Army will distribute to Sheboygan County residents who would otherwise go 
without. If you would like to donate, items may be placed in the barrel labeled Coats for 
Kids located in the front school lobby. Donations will be accepted until October 28. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
The following members of 
our Bethlehem family will or 
have observed their 
birthdays between October 
8 and 21st. 

Mrs. Albertin 
Samantha Briones 
Margaret Faucher 
Evelyn Grunewald 

Grady Irish 
Mathias Johnson 
Elijah Mansker 

Piper Payne 
Evelyn Grunewald 

Mr. Wegner 
 
The following members of 
our Bethlehem School 
family will or have observed 
their baptisms between 
October 8 and 21st. 

Samantha Briones 
Landon Dean 
Conrad Hasler 
Vincent Lemus 

Emerson Powell 
Charlotte Wheelan 
Annabelle White 

 



 
 
 
 
Bible Studies at Bethlehem 

Revelation 1-3 Monday nights 6:00 – 7:00 pm in the Century Room 
Basics of the Christian Faith Sundays 9:15 – 10:15 am in the Library 
In the World, but not of the World Sundays 9:15 – 10:15 in the Century Room 
Deeper Look at the Appointed Readings Saturdays 4:1 – 5:15 pm Century Room 
Never Alone: Walking with God through Depression by email. Contact martha.becker.96@gmail.com to join. 

 
Coming in October on Sundays: 
The Book of Daniel and A Study of Trials and Testing in Our Lives 

Coming in Late October: 
Living A Life of Gratitude an online study for women. Details to come. 

Lutheran High Band and Choir Concert 
Join the Lutheran High Family for their annual Fall Sampler concert on Monday, October 24 at 7;00 pm in the 

Worship & Fine Arts Center at Sheboygan Lutheran High School. Under the direction of Greg Kiehl (band) and 
Sam Eatherton (choir), you will hear a variety of sounds sampling what the students have been working on so far 
this year. All are invited, and admission is free. A freewill offering will be accepted during the intermission. 

 
Reformation Rally 
All are invited to the annual Reformation Rally on Sunday, October 30, at 3:30 pm in the Worship & Fine Arts 

Center at Sheboygan Lutheran High School. In addition to the special guest preacher, the LHS Band and Choir 
will be leading the music, along with a children’s choir from the SALSA schools, under the direction of Mr. Tim 
Huebschman from St. John Plymouth. Come and celebrate the gifts we have through Christ alone. 

 

Happy Fall! 


